
Thas Burns 651.621.8322 – 

Direct 

 

 

February 28, 2018 

 
Daniel P. Wolf Executive 

Secretary 

Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 121 

Seventh Place E, Suite 350 

St. Paul, MN 55101-2147 

 
Re: In the Matter of the Petition of Broadband Corp for Designation as an Eligible 

Telecommunications Carrier (ETC) 
 

Dear Mr. Wolf: 
 

 
 

Enclosed via eFiling please find the attached Filing, Rebuttal to February 19ths DoC’s 

Request for Reconsideration. 
 

 
 

Sincerely, 

  
 
 Anthony Will 
 Broadband Corp  
 Vice President 
 (612) 239-3154 
 Anthonyw@broadband-mn.com 
 
 
  



BEFORE THE MINNESOTA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSIONSUITE 350 121 

SEVENTH PLACE EASTSAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55101-2147 

 

Dan Lipschultz Commissioner 

Matt Schuerger Commissioner 

Katie Sieben Commissioner 

John Tuma  Commissioner 

 

In the Matter of LTD Broadband LLC’s Petition for Eligible 

Telecommunications Carrier Designation in MinnesotaDOCKET NO. P-

6995/M-18-653  

 

In the Matter of Broadband Corp.’s Petition for Eligible Telecommunications 

Carrier Designation in MinnesotaDOCKET NO. P-6994/M-18-665  

 

In the Matter of a Notice to Connect America Fund II Grant WinnersDOCKET 

NO. P-999/CI-18-634 
 

 

Broadband Corp’s Response to the Request for Reconsideration: 

 

Broadband Corp has reviewed the Department of Commerce's request of the PUC to reverse 

their decision providing ETC status to LTD Broadband and Broadband Corp. 

 

Broadband Corp believes that the points raised by the Department of Commerce in section - II. 

are addressed by the FCC and / or the CAF2 program. Thus, leaving no new ground for the 

PUC's review in regards to the decision on granting ETC status to LTD Broadband and 

Broadband Corp. 

 

In conclusion, the PUC should deny the request for reconsideration. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
 
Dated February 28, 2019   Anthony Will 

      Broadband Corp 

      VP 

 

       


